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Ref: ERCL/SEC/2025/JAN/01              Date: January 2, 2025 
 
To, 
The Chief Manager, 
Surveillance, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai-400 051 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub : Submission of response for clarification sought on increase in volume 
Ref : Email dated 27-12-2024 at 18:11 hrs 
 
 
With reference to the captioned subject above, we acknowledge the receipt of your above email 
dated 27-12-2024 seeking us to provide clarification on the significant increase in the volume of 
our Company’s shares. In this regard, we would like to inform that, other than the 
announcement / price sensitive information already furnished by the Company to the Stock 
Exchange, there is no announcement or price sensitive information or any impending 
announcement that have a bearing on the price / volume behaviour in the Company’s shares, 
which is pending to be furnished by the Company to the Stock Exchange at this point of time.   
 
We would like to inform further that the increase in the price / volume of the Company’s shares 
is purely market driven, which is beyond the control of the Company / its management. 
 
We wish to confirm further that the Company has furnished all price sensitive information to the 
Stock Exchange in accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and we shall keep the Stock Exchange promptly 
informed of all the price sensitive information, as and when it is required in accordance with the 
said Regulation.  
 
We kindly request your good office to kindly take the above clarification on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Elgi Rubber Company Limited 
 
 
 
Faizur Rehman Allaudeen 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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